
9:00 - 9:55 9:55 - 10:10 10:10 - 11:05 11:05 - 11:20 11:20 - 12:15

Maths Playtime Reading Assembly Writing

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Science PE
Computing

Music
Reading 

French
RE

PSHE

History/
Geography

We aim to stick to timetables, but
occasionally there may be

changes for a variety of reasons.

Children should be in school promptly at 8:50am. This ensures that no learning
time is lost.

Welcome back to school!
We are so excited to welcome you back after the holidays and


can't wait to take you on your Year 4 adventure. 

MORNING

AFTERNOON

Welcome to

Year 4 

Our week is so busy that we cannot fit in every subject. We block up our Art

and DT lessons so that we can create quality work over a number of themed


days.

AFTERNOON

Homework
Each week children will be set homework on a Tuesday. We will

be using a new online system called Atom learning. Log ins will


be sent out in due course. 

Swimming
The children go swimming every Wednesday morning.  



Science
In Science we will be learning

Animals including Humans and
exploring the digestive system. 
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Computing
In Computing we will be

learning about Digital Literacy.

Art
In Art we will be learning about

drawing using prints. 

PE
In PE we will be learning

invasion games.

Geography 
In Geography we will be learning

about settlements.

Design & Technology
In DT we will be learning about

electrical and mechanical
systems. 

Religious Education
In RE we will be learning

Hinduism.

Languages
In MFL we will be learning
members of our family. 

History
In History we will be learning

about The Romans.

Music
In Music we will be learning to

play the Ukulele. 

CoreCore
Subjects
Subjects Reading: Our main novel for this term


is A Roman Diary. 
We will also be studying Escape From

Pompeii and How To Be A Roman.  

Writing: We will be focusing on writing

a diary and instructions. The children

will be looking at writing using fronted

adverbials and expanded noun

phrases.  

Maths: Our key focus in Maths this term is Place

Value.  It is important that children revise their

timestables as they will be sitting the Year 4 test

in June. 


